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Please see attached pics and comments below. Thank You

1. Fiber companies are not backfilling the observation holes they drill in the streets correctly
and repairs are sinking into the street.

2. Fiber companies are not cleaning up debris after working and leaving trash everywhere they
work.

3. Fiber companies are not providing porta potties for employees and workers are having to go
to the bathroom in public streets.

4. As of 5/29/2025 I continue to see several fiber companies vehicles without company
marking working in the NE heights area.
 
5. Fiber companies are dumping their drilling cuttings from their vacuum trailers on private
property.    

6. The fiber companies are not taking precautions to protect the environment from oil leaks
from their equipment.

7. Fiber companies are not installing their yard fiber lines in a timely manner after home fiber
installation.
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